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July 28, 2020 

Mr. Ryan ZenZen 

Vice President 

Paradigm Traffic Systems, Inc. 

9001 Jameel Rd., Suite 130 

Houston, TX 77040 

Office: (713) 864-7545 

Email: rzenzen@paradigmtraffic.com 

 

RE: Alpha Technologies – Uninterruptible Power Supply (UPS) System for Signal Cabinets 

Model: FXM-HP 2000 (Part# 0170022-001) 

Dear Mr. ZenZen: 

This is regarding your request for the Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) Traffic Safety 

Division approval of the above listed Uninterruptible Power Supply (UPS) System for Signal Cabinets. 

The above listed UPS, evaluated according to Special specification 

TO-8248, Uninterruptable Power Supply (UPS) for Signal Cabinets is satisfactory for use on TxDOT 

roadways. TxDOT approves this product for use at TxDOT signalized intersections. 

 

TxDOT reserves the right to remove this device from the approved products list if their performance 

becomes unsatisfactory or falls below established standards. Any deviation from the approved 

product will also result in the removal of this device from the approved products list unless TxDOT is 

notified of the changes. 

 

This letter shall not be considered a product endorsement.  If you have any questions, please call 

Barbara Russell at (512) 506-5116 or me at (512) 416-3200. 

 

Sincerely, 

Michael A. Chacon, P.E. 

Director, Traffic Safety Division 

 

cc:  Barbara Russell, P.E., TxDOT, TRF 

       John T Benes, TxDOT- TRF 
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